
   k 

This term, we went to Romily Forum to 

watch the pantomime ‘Snow White’. We 

had a fantastic time! 
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In Science, we have been learning about 

seasons and we have been watching the 

transition from Autumn to Winter. We went 

on a winter hunt to look for signs of Winter. 

We found acorns, winter berries and holly. 

We performed our Christmas concert 

called ‘Born in a Barn’! 

We enjoyed singing our songs and telling 

the true story of Christmas.  

This term in Art, we have been creating 

a tree based on Van Gogh’s ‘Mulberry 

Tree’. We used different types of 

media such as paints, crayons, pastels 

and paper to create our own versions 

of the Mulberry Tree.  

 

  


